
From: Cindy Baker
To: Water Draft Permit Comments; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Monday, February 27, 2017 11:33:05 PM

For 30 years I have been spending my vacation funds at Ponca, AR.  Some years I
may float the river, but many are spent walking the woods.  Three decades later, I
am still amazed by the beauty.

You should be ashamed for not protecting this resource.  Do the right thing, protect
the river.  In the end, you will feel better about yourself and will make your
grandchildren proud of you.  

-- 
With respect, 

Cindy Baker
Owner, ErrandRunners

(573) 220-0177 Office
(573) 290-2146  Direct Line

   
www.FultonErrandRunners.com
www.JeffCityErrandRunners.com
www.ColumbiaErrandRunners.com

Follow us on Facebook

Broker/Associate
Real Estate Consulting and Referral, LLC
503 Meadowlark Lane
Fulton, MO 65251
 

mailto:cindy@cindy-baker.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
https://www.bookfresh.com/index.html?id=0e4e240cad9497795a827b48acdf250a&wi=3&view=button_dispatcher
http://www.fultonerrandrunners.com/
http://www.jeffcityerrandrunners.com/
http://www.columbiaerrandrunners.com/
http://www.facebook.com/fultonerrandrunners.com

